
2016 Director’s Message to Hartstone Guests 
 

 

Praise the Lord!  

We completed the first phase of our chapel project. We have two 

more phases to go. The next phase involves installing, new lighting 

for the sanctuary and stage, a sound system with video projection 

and a drop-down screen along with constructing a sound booth. 

Our hope, Lord willing is that sufficient funds will be gifted this 

next year so that we can begin this next stage. If you would like 

to contribute to this God glorifying cause, you can make a check 

out to Hartstone Bible Camp and in the memo indicate: "Chapel 

Project". Thank you to all who have contributed to this project in 

helping us complete the first phase. We pray that the Lord will 

richly bless you as you seek to honor him in all that you do. 

 

Not to us,  

Dave Dick, Director 
 


